## Dear Southeastern VHF Society,

On behalf of the entire StangSat team I would like to say thank you for inviting us to present at your conference. It was an excellent experience for us to present for such an inquisitive and welcoming audience. The constructive words after the presentation were truly taken to heart and were greatly appreciated.

Additionally, our team appreciates your unprecedented outpouring of support for our project. We received numerous suggestions and offers for future guidance that are greatly appreciated. It was very inspiring to be amongst such a distinguished group who is so excited by what they do and by what we do. You have truly encouraged us all to continue on towards success.

I would especially like to express our gratitude for the individual and collective financial expression of support! We were blown away by the amount of money in the hat, and also that we were selected as Best Presentation. Please believe that this money will be put to good use as we work towards traveling to California for our test flight this June.

If you have any additional questions please feel free to contact our teacher sponsor, Tracey Beatovich at: beatovich.tracey@brevardschools.org

Thank you again,

Maurisa Orona

Student Systems Engineer